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PRICES JUSTIFICATION TRIBUNAL REPORT ON PRICE INCREASES
PROPOSED BY ALCOA OF AUSTRALIA

LIMITED

I have received the attached report of the Prices
Justification Tribunal on certain price increases proposed
by Alcoa of Australia Limited.

The report is available to the public and may be
inspected at the offices of the Prices Justification Tribunal,

Queens Road, Melbourne or 100 William Street, Sydney.
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